To the Mayor and Saratoga Town Council,

I am writing to express my interest in the vacant town council seat. As a long time resident and Business owner of this community I am deeply invested in the growth and well-being of Saratoga.

Throughout my professional career, I have developed strong leadership and public skills. I feel that my Sixteen years of owning my own business in this town as well as managing other businesses in the last Thirty years has given me the tools that are necessary to positively contribute to the Town Council.

My family settled this valley over one hundred and fifty years ago and due to the deep roots that I have in this valley I am not one who would foster any negative growth to the town that we all love so dearly.

I am dedicated to serving this great community and look forward to the opportunity to help shape this community now and in to the future.

Thank You for your consideration,

Darkhurst

Bub Barkhurst

Chia Valdez
408 W Bridge Ave.
Saratoga WY, 82331
chia@saratogalandcompany.com
307-326-5300

Dear Mayor and Members of the Town Council,

I write this letter of interest in the vacancy on the council with a sad and heavy heart. It will be difficult for anyone to match Jacob's energy and dedication to this community. That said, I feel my conservative ethics and core values are harmonious with this council. If appointed, I look forward to helping guide the decision-making process as our town addresses continuing maintenance issues and plans for growth.

"As a third generation Wyoming resident and having lived in Saratoga since 2010, I humbly submit this letter of interest."

Respectfully.

Chia Valdez